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September 16, 2023

Surprisingly the English language has no word for the opposite 
of loneliness. And yet everyone is seeking that elusive sense of 
belonging in friendships, schools, jobs and community. In a world of 
increasing isolation, the theme of belonging is more relevant then 
ever. The Bible profoundly describes God as a haven for the outcasts, 
the lonely, and the forgotten. In this sermon we will explore how God 
puts the lonely into homes.

“The LORD builds up Jerusalem;
He gathers the outcasts of Israel.

He heals the brokenhearted and binds up their wounds.
He counts the number of the stars;

He calls them all by name.” (Psa. 147:2-4)
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WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:20 pm Sabbath Ends
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T SEP   19
9:00 am Community Services

W SEP   20

Th SEP   21
1:00 pm Red Cross Blood Drive
6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F SEP   22
7:08 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa SEP   23
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:06 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Lost and Found The Kitchen and Fellowship Hall have recently been 
cleaned out and many misplaced items have been found. Please check the 
table in the Fellowship Hall for any items you may have left at the church. 
Items left unclaimed after a couple weeks will be up for grabs or donated.

2.	 Red Cross Blood Drive There will be a Red Cross Blood Drive, Sept. 
21, Thursday, 2:00-6:30 in our Church Fellowship Hall. There is currently 
a shortage impacting hospital supplies and delaying some surgeries. We 
need your help. Sign up at 800-733-2767 or RedCrossBlood.org  Church 
code is BeavertonSDA

3.	 Women’s Ministries Bible Study Women’s Ministry will be hosting a 7 
week Bible study Thursday evenings this fall starting Sept. 21.They will be 
meeting in the Tualatin Room from 6:30-8 pm and going through the book 
“Elijah - Faith & Fire” by Priscilla Shirer. You can purchase the study guide 
from Amazon or contact Chris Altorfer if you’d like to pick  a book up from 
her at church. They will discuss Chapter 1 at our meeting on Sept. 21, so 
try and complete that chapter prior to study.

4.	 Seeking Rental An Adventist couple is looking to relocate from Tennessee 
and would like to rent in this area. They are seeking a clean 3 bedroom, 2 
bath detached home. If you know of a place available, contact Jonathan at 
503-423-7213.

5.	 Temporary Housing Needed A former attendee of the Beaverton Church, 
Jason Henry, is looking for temporary housing for his family while they 
prepare for a move out of the country. They are a family of four with a small, 
well behaved dog, looking for a small house or couple rooms to rent for a 
couple months until their travel plans are finalized. If you know of a place 
available, contact Jason at 541-570-6002 or jason.henry74@yahoo.com.

6.	 NOW HIRING The Oregon Conference Education Department is looking to 
hire a full-time administrative assistant! If you or someone you know might be 
a great fit, send your resume to Denise Dunzweiler at Denise.Dunzweiler@
oc.npuc.org. You can read more about this position, including wage range, 
responsibilities, and benefits here: https://tinyurl.com/36ew4ekt

7.	 OR Women’s Ministries Retreat Oregon Conference Women’s Ministries 
Retreat will be held at Big Lake Youth Camp on October 6-8, 2023. DeeAnn 
Bragaw, the North American Division Women’s Ministries Director, will be 
the featured speaker for the weekend. For cost and detailed information, 
check the app or the church bulletin board. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 

become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

9.	 Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

10.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

11.	Happy September Birthdays! A list of September birthdays is available 
at the Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the 
church office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Thank you for praying for Patsy Halburg.  Wednesday, September 13, late 

afternoon, she slipped into her peaceful rest of death.  Certainly when the 
resurrection arrives she will be lifted to a whole new wonderful eternal life.  
Patsy suffered a significant heart attack last Sunday, September 10, and 
was being sustained by medical intervention but she and family prayerfully 
chose to allow her to find rest.  Please pray for her family and friends. (9/14)

	■ Joanne Marks brings this request for prayer: “New baby is not feeding & 
Mom’s milk not coming down. Baby has lost 10 percent of birth weight (1st 
week). Please pray for Baby’s nutrition & health. Also pray for release of 
family’s fears. Thank you! “ Let’s pray for this new Mom and baby. (9/10)

	■ Linda Fleshman sends in the following request: “ Please pray for my 
daughter, Iva, who is having urgent eye surgery Monday, September 11.”  (9/9)

	■ Mary-Anne Morris just sent an update her brother, Aron, up in Canada.  
He remains in ICU, but his physicians have determined the cause of his 
sepsis and treatment was started on 9/7.  Our prayers can focus on his body 
responding to the treatments and above all, God’s healing hand to be with 
him.  (9/8)

	■ Request from Connie Rothenberger: “Please pray for my mother and my 
family. My mother’s health is failing.   (9/4)

	■ Jeff Holtzclaw has requested prayer for his sister, Joyce Seltzer, who 
unexpectedly lost her husband Sabbath morning. He requests prayer for 
comfort.  May God surround this family in their grief.  (9/3)

	■ Shirley Foster is had hip surgery on September 1. Let’s pray for a successful 
procedure and quick recovery. (9/1)

	■ Update on John Evans, one of our senior members who has not been able to 
attend for a while.  John ‘s surgery on the fractured vertebrae went well.  His 
pain is subsided.  He did need to go home on some oxygen but is doing well 
overall.  Thank you for ongoing prayers for a quick recovery.  John also had 
surgery on 8/31 for skin cancer removal.  He feels that they got everything 
but would also like prayers for that as well.  (9/1)

	■ Joanne Marks requests prayer for improvement on multiple serious medical 
issues for her friend, Margaret. “Body pain & headaches & blindness 
progressing & Drs. Say no treatment for cure. This is a lot to deal with. 
Thank you for sending prayers & good energy.  I am so grateful for the loving 
support of our church family.”  (8/31)

	■ Cole Calhoun, Terry and Sallie Settle’s grandson, had emergency surgery 
which was successful.  His pain is resolved, he was discharged later that 
evening and is doing well, although anxious to get back playing football.  
Please continue to pray for his full recovery .  (8/30)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



SEPT 2023 AUG 2023 YTD(AUG)
Budgeted $28,336 $28,336 $214,688
Received $10,198 $22,203 $210,083
Needed/Surplus $18,138 $6,133 $4,605
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,242,115 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$32,738 $202,069

$
  198,121$

  376,879

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen				          
Cliff Hickethier 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Eager Kelly
Haydee Natividad	
Cesario Natividad

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


